
   

  Page 1 of 2 
   

 

 

September Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

Seems like some summer has already come to a close. 

We are sad to see the summer over, but we are looking 

forward to seeing what the new school year has in store 

for everyone at Beginning Visions. 

Here are some of our favorite memories from the past 

month: 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays: 

September 2nd  

BV Closed for Labor Day 

September 19th  

3’s and 4’s Library Trip 

September 20th  

Fall Pictures 

Staff Birthdays 

September 11th  

Ms. Sherita’s Birthday! 

September 17th   

Mrs. Angie’s Birthday 

September 26th  

Mrs. Beth’s Birthday 

September 27th 

Mr. Robbie’s Birthday 

 

 Announcements:  
 

If you haven’t already 
gotten your September 
calendar, ask the front 
office for one.  
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Mr. Robbie’s joke of the month 
Why did the mother kangaroo tell her 

baby not to watch too much tv? 
 

She didn’t want him to be a pouch 
potato. 

PB&J SUSHI RECIPE 

What you will need: 

4 slices of white bread 

½ c. smooth peanut butter 

½ c. grape jelly 

Directions: 

Remove crusts from bread. Using a 
rolling pin, roll bread until very flat. 
Spread with peanut butter and jelly 
and roll tightly. Cut into 2” pieces and 
serve! 

Here are some tips for starting the 
school year off right: 

Encourage your youngster to draw a 
map of her school so she can show 

you where she spends her days. Label 
together her favorite spots in the 
Daycare as a fun family activity.  

Have your child share with you what 
they are learning in school and do 

related home activities.  

Find special ways to save your child’s 
schoolwork. You might let them 

decorate a binder or a box that she 
can put all of her favorite artworks 

inside.  


